
CANTERBURY BUILDING COMMITTEE (CBC)
Minutes of the Meeting

December 1, 2004

Location:  Town Hall
In Attendance:

Kent Ruesswick, CBC Chairman
Michael Capone, Selectmen representative
Claude Dupuis, Cobb Hill Construction (CHC) Project Manager
Ted West
Cathy Menard
Charlie Cook
Ken Jordan
Beth Blair
Bob Fife
Gordon Jackson
Ginger Laplante

Please Note:  The minutes of this meeting will reflect formal motions and votes taken by
the Canterbury Building Committee.  Please refer to the meeting notes prepared by Cobb
Hill Construction for details of construction progress.

Minutes:
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Regarding the Municipal Complex, the Canterbury Building Committee requested that
lights be added above the rear doors of the highway garage.  Claude obtained a price of
$1,600 for this to be done.

Gordon made a motion to recommend spending $1,600 for additional lights above the
rear doors of the highway garage.  The motion was seconded by Beth.  The Committee
voted 4-3 in the affirmative.

No other formal votes were taken at this meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 pm.


